
 

 
 

 بسم االله الرحمن الرحیم
 

In the Name of Allah most Beneficent most Merciful 

 
 
 
HIC Weekly Correspondence to Harford County Residents upon COVID-19 | 4.10.2020 
 
 
We pray this message finds you in the best of health and imaan.  We appreciate your patience 
and cooperation during this difficult time for our nation. HIC recommends continued 
compliance with Maryland’s stay at home order.  All HIC activities are still cancelled until 
further notice.   
 
HIC wants to take this opportunity to thank all those who have taken great initiative during this 
taxing time to support Harford County.  HIC members have raised funds for local healthcare 
workers at Upper Chesapeake Medical Center.  In addition, they have raised monetary 
donations and food items were collected for local food drives catering to needy families. We 
urge everyone to please continue to support us by donating at ​hic-md.org/donate.  
 
During this pandemic time period; HIC will continue to provide a virtual halaqa each Friday. 
Please make yourself & your family available during this time. 
 
Date: 4.10.2020 
Time: 1-1:30 pm EST 
Link: https://zoom.us/download 
Meeting ID: 6790793429 
Password: [To be announced on Friday(s)] 
 
Insha’Allah, as we move forward; please note Ramadan is simply 2 weeks away, with a tentative 
start date of: 4.24.2020.  Please download & save the Ramadan Calendar 1441/2020 below & 
can be viewed on our website; ​hic-md.org.  
 
May Allah swt safeguard all of mankind.   
 
Sincerely, 
HIC Management           
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